
Guess how many Jelly Beans are in the Jar? 

 

Relay for Life Fundraiser 

 

A jar of jelly beans will be displayed at all lunch 

shifts April 7 -11, 2014 

 

Each guess will be a $1.00 donation 

Slips of paper for guessing and collection of money 

will take place during lunch Monday – Friday. 

 

The winner will be announced at the Town Meeting 

on the afternoon of 4/11/14 and will receive a  

gift certificate donated by   

Sweet Rexie’s 

 

Thank you for supporting the Sherman Sharks Relay 

for Life Team! 

 


